Angela Gaubert

From: Grant Dussom

Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 12:55 PM

To: Michelle Impastato <mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net>
Subject: RE: Please give me a call - thank you

To date we have paid NY Associates $26,323.75 for engineering related to the Lone Star Sewer Rehab project. They have
7,187 remaining on their contract. Let me know if you have any questions

Thanks

Grant M. Dussom, CPA, CGMA
Chief Financial Officer
St. Charles Parish

Off: 985-783-5161
Fax: 985-783-2187

From: Michelle Impastato <mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2021 12:01 PM

To: Grant Dussom <gdussom @stcharlesgov.net>

Subject: Please give me a call - thank you

Grant,
Please give me a call - thank you

Michelle Impastato

Council Secretary

St. Charles Parish Council

P.O. Box 302

15045 River Road

Hahnville, LA 70057
985-783-5000 (Office)
985-783-2067 (Fax)
mimpastato@stcharlesgov.net
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ST. CHARLES PARISH
Note: Please be aware that receipt of and/or response to this email may be considered a public record.




